
Report of the Building Inspector 
 

Once again, a busy year, we had issued as many key permits in November as we had all of last year.  The 

type and value of permits may have been different but it was still a lot of permits (compared to the last 

couple years).  Hopefully, a sign of the times and that some type of recovery is here (or at least near), I 

keep having hope. 

 

As you can see from the chart, we have been similar to last year (and so much better than the year 

before).  The number of key permits is up (the number of single family homes & duplexes down) our 

quadplexes & trade permits are up.  The grand total is also down some.  This reads like the roller coaster 

ride we had this past year. 

 

On January 1st 2015, like the state of New Hampshire, the Town of Fremont has adopted the 2014 NEC 

(National Electric Code NFPA 70).  

 

I had been asked by several towns to at least apply for a position as building official, two were quite 

serious about it.  I am quite loyal and quite grateful to be working here and have found no reason to 

look elsewhere – thank you again. 

 

And now that it is 2014 is over, I can say that I got to enjoy the 250th celebration and hope that you did 

as well!  It was a big event and I felt done well. 

 

The figures for 2014 are shown in the table below. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Robert N. Meade 

Building Official/Code Enforcement 

 

Key Permits for 2014:  214 

       

        

        

 Garage 3 Pools 6  

 Decks/Porch 8 Additions 3  

 Sheds 5 Renovations 65  

 Other 0 Flood Related 0  

 Trade Permits 345 Fire Related 0  

 Single Family Home 12 Barn 3  

 Duplex 3 Farm Stand 0  

 Quadplex 5 Multi-family homes  

 Commercial 0   

        

        

    

Grand 

Total: $67,464.91  


